Hello SU Families,
 
Welcome back!  It has been a great first week of school.  The start of school is a busy time, so we have a lot of updates this week!
 
Safety Updates
Arrival and dismissal times have been going really well this week.  Thank you to everyone for being patient and kind in the drop off and pick up lines!  Please continue to follow the procedures so our lines continue to get faster as we settle into the routine.  Whether your students ride or walk to school, please take a few minutes to review some things adults and students can do to ensure all of our students make it to school safely:
 
Adults
-Be on the lookout for children when dropping off or picking up students. 
-Follow the speed zone designated for the area and ALWAYS look for children.
-Follow the procedures for dismissal and arrival that the school has provided and ALWAYS look for children.
-Dropping off and picking up students in the circle drive next to the curb is safest, but you still need to ALWAYS look for children as you are pulling through.
 
Students
-Stay on sidewalks, don’t cut through yards, and walk with a friend whenever possible.
-Try to cross at corners and crosswalks where there is an adult to help you.
-When crossing at a light, be sure to push the button and wait for the walk signal.  After you have the signal, still look both ways for traffic.
-When getting out on the circle drive, please stay on the sidewalk and enter the school as soon as you are dropped off.
 
Lucy the Therapy Dog
We want to inform families that we have a therapy dog named Lucy in our school community.  A lot of you had the opportunity to meet Lucy this week at drop off.  Lucy is mostly in the library with Mrs. Nicole during therapy sessions, but they will often walk the building as well.  If you have any concerns with your student sharing space with a therapy dog, please reach out to South Union staff at 515-242-8409. 
 
SU at the Zoo
Tuesday, September 6 from 5:30-8:00 all students and their families are invited to visit the Blank Park Zoo free of charge!  Families can walk around the zoo, ride the train and carousel, and see their teachers with some of their family members.  (All students must be with an adult.)  We hope to see you there!
 
One Run
It is time to register for the annual DMPS Foundation OneRun.  Click on the link below to sign up and then show up on Saturday, September 24 to walk or run.  It is completely free, you can bring the entire family, and South Union receives money for each participant!  Every family member counts, so be sure to register younger siblings that will attend also! Click here to register by September 10 as a runner or attendee.
 
Kindergarten Meet the Teacher Night
If you have a student in kindergarten, please join us Thursday, September 1 between 3-4 to see your child’s classroom and meet their teacher!
 
Survey
Win ONE of 3 FREE one night stays at the Downtown Des Moines Marriot Hotel or a $50 Ross Dress For Less Gift Card by completing our 3 minute survey.
Click the link below to complete the survey:
https://dmschools.co1.qualtrics.com/.../SV_eQmwXEZKUEhfXzE
 
 
Important Dates
9/1 Kindergarten Meet the Teacher 3:00-4:00
9/5 No School-Labor Day
9/6 SU at the Zoo 5:30-8:00
9/29-9/30 PD Day-No School
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

